
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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03 April 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

Sports Leaders Trip – Newquay   
Monday 15 July 2019 - Friday 19 July 2019 

 
Your son/daughter has had an outstanding year as one of our CSLA Level 2 Sports Leaders and Sports 
Btec students.  To celebrate their hard work and outstanding effort this year, we will be running a Sports 
Leaders Beach Trip to Newquay, Cornwall from Monday 15 th July to Friday 19 July 2019, as part of our 
Enrichment week at The Buckingham School. 
 
Students will depart from The Buckingham School at 6.30am on Monday and return to school at 
approximately 3.00pm on the Friday. They will be transported to Newquay by school mini bus and will 
be accompanied by myself and Mr Ribbans at all times.  
 
The activities that we will be undergoing when in Newquay include:  
Surfing: The Escape Surf School, in Newquay 
Zoo: Newquay Zoo  
Cinema: Lighthouse Cinema, in Newquay town Centre 
Mini Golf: Trenance Park, in Newquay  
Swimming: at Dean Park Caravan Park  
Leadership Beach Games: Fistral Beach, Newquay  

 
The total price of this trip, including insurance, transport and the activities on our trip is £390. All 
payments should be paid on Parent Mail by Monday 22nd April. However, this price does not 
include payment for food and drink. Your son/daughter should take spending money to buy food and 
drink. There are facilities to make breakfast in the caravans but we will be out for the rest of the days that 
we are there.  

 
Can I please ask that the attached EV9 form (medical form) is completed and handed back to Miss Collie 
before the end of the school day on Monday, 22nd April 2019.  By completing this form, you are also 
consenting for your child to participate in all activities when on the trip.  
 
Students will be expected to follow all rules of any company or members of staff, and if they fail to do so 
it may result in their parents being contacted and them being collected from the trip at any time. Your 
son/daughter will be signing a behaviour contract which outlines this.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me via email on 
dvaill@buckinghamschool.org 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss D Vaill  
PE Teacher & Trip Leader 
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